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CRRT Notice (215): Update on Relaxation of Social Distancing 
Measures  
 
COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 
2022-10-19 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Students 
 
In light of the Government’s announcement that the maximum number of persons allowed in 
group gatherings in public places will be raised from four to 12 with effect from 20 October 
2022, the Taskforce has reviewed and adopted the same measure on campus to be effective on 
the same date. 
 
This notice will also supersede the 4-person group gathering limit as stated in Notice (71) 
issued on 19 April 2022. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Kwok-yin Wong 
Chairman, COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce  
 


